CHILD CARE CENTER

January 20, 2016
Dear Community of the Randolph Ave. Area:

The only concerns I have about the restaurant on the corner of Randolph Ave and
View Streets opening is safety of our children due to parking and increased traffic.

We are currently open Monday through Friday from 6:30 am to 6Pm. We have
children in our infant building located at 749 Juno Ave and in our Preschool
building at 486 View Street. There are signs posted marking a drop off area that
read: 15 Minute Parking 6-9am 3-6pm Monday through Friday. The signs are
located right before the driveway (on View Street) to the convent building next to
Sandcastle Child Care’s Preschool Building (old St. James School) and just be for
the stop sign on View street before Randolph Ave. T ask that these signs be
respected for convenience of our parents as this is their drop of f and pick up area.
We may also have school busses that need to park there for child drop of fand pick

up.

The parking lot behind the church on Juno Ave is private property and is used by
our parents, staff and the members of the church. During our business hours this
parking lot is very busy with children, parents and staff crossing from one building
to the other and cars. It is our hope that this parking lot will also be respected.

We wish our new neighbors luck and success and hope to have a wonderful
relationship with them.

Thank you,

Wendy Jackson
Aczziztant Dircetor of Sandcastle Child Care




